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Because committee reviews were conducted in 2013/2014, the main task for the Personnel and 
Elections (P&E) Committee this year was to review committee nominations.  The P&E Committee met 
on March 30th for it’s annual Marathon Meeting to review nominations for upcoming vacancies on 
Senate-elected and University standing committees.  At the meeting, the Committee reviewed 
nominations for vacancies on approximately 34 committees and discussed recommendations for filling 
those vacancies relying on faculty interest, input from Chairs and Deans, as well as suggestions from P&E 
Committee members. Where possible, the Committee compiled all nominee lists and committed to 
contact additional colleges and Deans where additional potential nominees were needed.  The 
Committee recommendations will then be delivered to the appropriate Senate and University officials 
for final selection. 
 
As always, the P&E Committee appreciates the many contributions of Ms. Shawnee Worsley.             


